
 
   
Spring 2022  
 
 
Dear Beth Judah Congregants, Members, Friends and Guests, 
 
Rabbi Isaacs, the Beth Judah Temple Board, and the Health & Safety Committee are happy to announce 
the reopening of Beth Judah Temple for in-person services. Friday night services will begin   
at 7 p.m., and Saturday morning services will start at 9:30 a.m.  In-person services are planned two 
weekends a month, supplemented with Zoom services on the other weekends. 
 
The Health & Safety Committee, along with the Ritual Chair, have adopted the following protocols for 
those who attend services in person: 
 
For those of you who are not vaccinated or not fully vaccinated, you may attend services, but from the 
time you enter the building until the time you leave, you must be fully masked with an N-95 mask. 
 
For those who are vaccinated, we strongly suggest that you have at least two doses.  We strongly suggest 
that you practice social distancing and wear an appropriate mask for the duration of the service.  
 

 
 
For those who cannot attend services in person, for whatever reason, Beth Judah has installed a brand new 
camera system to allow you to attend in real time via live stream on the temple Facebook site.  (Zoom 
will continue to be used for weekends without in-person services; in-person service weekends will utilize 
live stream on Facebook.)  You do not need to have a Facebook account.  Simply go to Beth Judah 
Temple - Wildwood, NJ | Facebook and shortly before the service start time, you will see a box with 
video.  
 
We look forward to seeing you either in person or virtually!   

 
 
Be safe and well, 
 
Michael D. Brown, President 
Dr. Brian Altman, Dr. Richard Goldhammer, Dr. Scott Maslow, Health & Safety Committee  
Brad Altman, Ritual Chair  
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